


 

 

 

To  

Dr. Pawan Kumar 

Chairman 

Board of School Education, Haryana 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Greetings from Sarojini Damodaran Foundation. 

 

Vidyadhan is a higher education scholarship program of the Sarojini Damodaran Foundation (SDF), a part of 

the Shibulal Family Philanthropic Initiatives (SFPI). SDF was set up by Kumari Shibulal and S. D. Shibulal 

(Co-founder and ex-CEO, Infosys) in 1999. 

 

Since its inception Vidyadhan Scholarship Program has awarded over 63,000 scholarships and currently 

supports more than 13,000 students across 22 states in India. The program identifies high-potential students 

after their 10th grade and provides ₹10,000 per year for grades 11 and 12. Those who demonstrate continued 

academic excellence are further eligible for undergraduate scholarships ranging from ₹15,000 to ₹75,000 per 

year. Beyond financial assistance, Vidyadhan also offers soft skills development and career guidance to 

empower scholars for long-term success. 

 

Vidyadhan Haryana and Chandigarh program was launched in 2024. Nearly 50 students from the state are 

receiving scholarships. Out of with 25 girls, 33 are studying in government schools and 41 from rural area. 

 

We have opened our applications for the year 2025. We request you to circulate the information about the 

scholarship in the government schools so that large number of needy students can apply. The following are 

the details of the program. Please find attached flyer and a writeup.  

 

Eligibility Criteria: 

 

• Completed 10th grade in 2025 from Haryana or Chandigarh 

• Annual family income below ₹2 lakhs  

• Secured more than 80% or 8.5 CGPA (70% or 7.4 CGPA for students with disabilities)  

 

Students can apply online on www.vidyadhan.org or with the SDF Vidya App, available on the Google Play 

Store. The application deadline is 15th August 2025. For queries, applicants may reach out to us 

at vidyadhan.haryana@sdfoundationindia.com or contact our Help Desk at +91 

8068333500/+919663517131 

 

Thank you for your continued support in our shared mission of transforming lives through education. 

 

Thank you  

Warm regards 

 

 

Pawan Sharma  

Program Associate  

Haryana and Chandigarh 

 

 

Printed from Task: 900232 - Letterhead printing 2024-2025 FY on Thursday, July 31, 2025






